[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Sir / Madam,

My wife and | would like to voice our strong support for the proposed roof terrace at the Bull & Gate. It would be a
wonderful addition to the neighbourhood.

Yours Faithfully,

Andrew Ridge, 12B Lady Somerset Road, NW5.



